
URGENT NOTICE FROM HATZALAH OF BALTIMORE
AND CHESED FUND/PROJECT EZRA

STOP
Please DO NOT ENTER Shuls, Schools,  

Community Events, Simchas, and Retail or  
Office locations if you have any of the following:*

Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
Cough   •   Fever or Chills   •   Diarrhea
Muscle or body aches   •   Sore throat

New loss of taste or smell   •   Headache
Congestion or Runny Nose   •   Nausea or Vomiting

Being exposed to the virus is considered  
pikuach nefesh for the elderly or anyone with  

respiratory or other health issues. 

If you exhibit any of the above symptoms,  
please contact your health care provider  

promptly to determine next steps.

Endorsed by local Rabbanim and  
Health Professionals.

*CDC as of May 31, 2020
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